
 Oshkosh Police Department 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
Date:    December 29, 2011 
Time:  12:30 P.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Media Release-Damage To Property/Thefts Arrests Made 
 
 
Oshkosh Police Officers have made four arrests in regards to four separate incidents 
that occurred at the Mason St. and Osborn Ave. building project between October 31 
and December 29, 2011.  The arrests occurred at about noon today in Oshkosh.   
 
Four teenage males, 16 and 17 year olds and all from Oshkosh, are being referred into 
the Winnebago County District Attorney’s Office on Criminal Damage to Property and 
Theft charges for their involvement in the four separate incidents.  These incidents 
occurred on October 31, December 1, December 14, and most recently during the 
nighttime hours of December 28-29 at the construction site of a new apartment complex, 
1225 Mason Street in Oshkosh.   
 
These incidents involved the theft of property and damage to the buildings and 
equipment at the site.   
 
Oshkosh Officers were given information from a citizen as to who may have been 
involved in these crimes and Officers made contact with four teenagers at a home in the 
area.  The investigation by Oshkosh Officers concluded that the four teenagers were 
involved in the thefts and/or the criminal damage to property.  All four teenagers were 
released to their parents.          
 
If you have questions regarding this media release, please contact me.  Thank you. 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Crime Prevention Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
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